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Faculty Notification Letters 

Introduction 

- Accommodation letters are now called “Faculty Notification Letters”. 
- After the Academic Support and Access Center (ASAC) approves reasonable accommodations for 

a student, the student can request the use of their approved accommodations for each class by 
sending their professor a Faculty Notification Letter. 

- Professors will receive the Faculty Notification Letter via email. 

- Professors can also view all their Faculty Notification Letters on the Overview Page in the ASAC 
Instructor Portal. 

Information Included in the Faculty Notification Letter 

- The Top Body of the email notes the student’s name, semester, course name and number, assigned 
Disability Access Advisor (DAA), and important ASAC information. 

 

- The Middle Body of the email contains the approved accommodations the student is requesting for 
your course. 
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- Additional Faculty Notifications inform the faculty of additional disability-related needs of the 
student (e.g., physical access needs in the event of an emergency) 

 

- The Bottom Body shares additional important information. The student’s DAA name and email 
and the ASAC’s contact information are listed. 

 

- A student’s approved eligibilities may change over the course of a semester. If faculty receive 
another Faculty Notification Letter in their email, accommodation changes are displayed as 
“Updates to the accommodation requests for this course”, and accommodations that have been 
canceled appear as “Accommodations Removed”. 

 

 


